
LONG PRESTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 
 
THIS IS TO ANNOUNCE THAT THE LONG PRESTON PARISH 
COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 3RD SEPTEMBER 2020 IS 
CANCELLED. 
 
 
THE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING WILL NOT BE QUORATE ON THIS 
DAY AND THE PARISH COUNCIL CANNOT TRANSACT ANY 
BUSINESS UNLESS A MINIMUM OF THREE COUNCILLORS ARE 
PRESENT. 
 
 
THE AGENDA WILL BE ADJOURNED TO A FUTURE MEETING.  
 
 
ON BEHALF OF MY COUNCILLORS, I APOLOGISE FOR ANY 
INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE. 
 
 
Marijke Hill 
Clerk to the Council 
2nd September 2020 
 
 


